
 
Dear Helen Haller Families and Caretakers:  
 
Well, we've officially entered into the first week of Fall. 

Temperatures are dropping, and the rain is beginning to fall 

little by little. We are beginning to see our students wear 

more coats and sweaters on the playground, which is great! 

However, over the week we've also collected some of these 

items that were left behind by students. So, if your child is missing an item, please remind them to 

check in the lost & found outside the office or during lunch time on the cafeteria stage. Perhaps they 

might be reunited with their long-lost jacket, coat, sweater, etc.  

 

Last, I want to thank Cougar staff and students for a great job today as we conducted our 

first emergency response fire drill of the 2023-24 school year. I was very proud of how responsible 

and respectful students were of the process and procedures of the drill.  

 
 
Great job, Cougs!   
 
Dr. Lanning 
Assistant Principal 
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Board Meeting 
SHS library 5:30 2 

PTA Meeting  
HHE library 6:00 10 

School Custodian 
Day 

2 

October 

9/18/23 - 9/22/23 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Minard AND Mooney—tied for top score! 

3rd grade:  Nash—with a perfect score of “20” 

4th grade: Beaver, Caron AND Tuttle—3 way tie with a perfect score of “20 

5th grade: Castell AND Holt—tied with a perfect score of “20” 

High-Performing Certificates (scores of “3” & “4” all week) 

3rd grade:  Burr, Lewis, Miller, Rayburn 

4th grade: Klinger, Stewart 

5th grade: Reno 



RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 



Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orien-
tation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The 
following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria 
Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, 
WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org . 
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